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MEMORANDUM 

TO: Board of County Commissioners 

FROM: Andrew J. Meyers, County Attorney /s/ Andrew J. Meyers 

DATE: November 6, 2020 

RE: Item No. 74 on the November 10, 2020, County Commission Agenda 
(Wireless Telecommunications Ordinance) 
CAO File:  451888 

This proposed ordinance has been prepared by the Office of the County Attorney in 
response to a 2019 amendment to Section 337.401, Florida Statutes.  Our Office is 
currently addressing recently received industry input.  Once any appropriate proposed 
revisions are incorporated, notice of the proposed ordinance must be placed on the 
Secretary of State’s website for fifteen (15) days before the Board may enact the 
ordinance. 

Accordingly, we have asked that the public hearing on Item No. 74 be opened but 
continued to December 8, 2020.   

AJM/AT 

c: Bertha Henry, County Administrator 
Bob Melton, County Auditor 


